SLT Sustainability Commish
talks about plastic bags

South Lake Tahoe Sustainability Commission is in the initial
stages of drafting a policy recommendation with the goal of
significantly reducing or eliminating polystyrene and one-time
use plastic bags in South Lake Tahoe. The public is invited to
attend the commissiona€™s meeting Feb. 3 at 4pm to comment on
the proposed pathways to the goal. The meeting is at Lake
Tahoe Airport.
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